
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT UPDATE 
State Road (SR) 700 Hurricane Irma Repairs Project 
From West Main Street to Hatton Highway in western Palm Beach County 
Financial Project ID Number: 443155-1-52-01 

State Road 700 Hurricane Irma Repairs Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information for the State Road 
700 Hurricane Irma repairs project spanning 6.3 miles in western Palm Beach County.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Embankment repairs at SR 700 and the L-10 Canal, 

including: Bank stabilization and revetments, guardrail 
replacement, signing and pavement markings, and 
signalization replacement. 

 

 
 

Construction Cost: $8,183,210.90      Construction Start: June 1, 2021     Estimated Completion: Fall 2022 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Jessica Lewis, FDOT Project Manager  
jessica.lewis@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 459-0908 
 

Robert Taraska, Project Administrator  
robert.taraska@exp.com or (352) 446-0402 
 

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist     
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803  
 WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

www.d4fdot.com  
 

Facebook facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
  

Instagram/Twitter @MyFDOT_SEFL 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Work will be done in three (3) phases with full         

closures resuming in spring 2022. Should this 
timeframe change due to unforeseen issues or  
inclement weather, additional notice will be  
provided in advance. 

 

• Phase 1 Detour: Road closed from West Main St. 
to Muck City Road will resume on Wednesday, 
April 20, 2022 - May, 31, 2022 Motorists may  
detour via SR 15, SR 80 and Hatton Highway.  

 

• Phase 2 Detour: Road closed from Muck City Road 
to Hatton Highway June 1, 2022—Sept. 30, 2022. 
Motorists may detour via SR 15, SR 80, and Hatton 
Highway.  

 

• Phase 3/Project Duration: Lane shifts and lane  
closures may be required.  

 

• Emergency vehicles will be provided access to SR 
700 at all times throughout this project.  


